
VSbulletin - Update to our Tel Aviv Flying Programme - 18 Oct 23 

The safety of our customers and our teams is our number one priority, always. After careful 

consideration, based on the latest information, we have taken the decision to extend our pause on 

flying to and from Tel Aviv up to and including Thursday 26 October to give clarity to our customers. 

 

As the dynamic situation evolves, we’ll keep our flying programme under constant review. 

 

The following flights have been cancelled: 

VS453 & VS454 LHR-TLV-LHR until 28 October  

VS457 & VS458 LHR-TLV-LHR up to and including 26 October 

 

We are offering customers travelling to, through or from Tel Aviv before 28 Oct 23, flexibility to rebook 

their flight on to a different date until 31 Dec 23 or process a full refund.  

  

To keep updated on our latest VS Bulletins,  

 

We would advise anyone booked to travel to check their flight status on the website before travelling to 

the airport. 

 

Sales Support 

Where possible we would kindly request that you contact us and the team will continue to work hard to 

respond to your queries within 72 hours between Monday and Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=f9d5b82a74b8042a03d2b6d0ea0f1bfa46a11eb6ad5ea39d26e71632c866ba33f835ca4bc36a5a4b608c9eaad1b974645d652b16bb49ba1b

